
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

These are trying times we are living in. Your District Team hopes EVERYONE is doing their part 

to stop the spread of this virus. With that said, Chapter Directors this is the perfect time to 

get all of your members contact information in order. We cannot gather like normal so this is 

the time to reach out to all of your members just to ask them how they are doing. Who knows, 

there may be a member that needs some help but is afraid to ask. Write a quick note and email 

it to everyone. Send out a text to everyone just to say hello. Send out a calling post just to tell 

everyone you and your Team are there for them. We are GWRRA Louisiana and we take care of 

our own. 

“We Are Louisiana Proud” 

So here is the CHALLENGE Chapter Directors. Contact ALL of your members to see how they 

are doing. Send us an email and tell us your findings and we will send that out to our Louisiana 

email list letting them know how EVERYONE is doing. (With their permission) 

As you know, today was supposed to be the opening of our rally in Houma. Well as they say “Good 

things come to those who wait”. Yes, and wait we will till October 22nd, 23rd & 24th. Our Mardi 

Gras Madness Rally Re-Deaux will be at the same hotel in Houma. As of this time the room block 

is not in place yet but as soon as it is we will let everyone know. 

As always, if your Louisiana Team can do anything for YOU, please let us know and we will do our 

best to help. 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

Louisiana District Directors 

dd@gwrra-la.org 


